
[With agenda for TBI Admin meeting 18-02-2020]

From: Mairi McFadyen <hello@mairimcfadyen.scot>
Date: Thu, 6 Feb 2020 at 17:27
Subject: Re: What is Inverness/the Highlands going to do for Scotland and COP26 ?

Hi,
Just wanted to follow up on this….

I mentioned this to Morgan in an earlier email, but I am part of a group called Enough! CIC working on climate, economic and social justice through the lens of challenging economic growth (degrowth, decolonisation, deep adaptation). We are a group of activists from different backgrounds and have close links with Common Weal and RIC (Radical Independence Campaign) through Jonathon Shafi, with Bella Caledonia through Mike Small and with the Centre for Human Ecology as well as others. Most folk are in Glasgow/Edin, I am the only one based in the Highlands. Our website is here https://enough.scot/ (needs an update and getting it soon!). 

We are interested in finding/sharing/demonstrating/prefiguring alternatives to the status quo (such as commons transition, radical municipalism etc). Have attached a postcard here with our key message, sort of the "what do we could/must do" in relation to XR’s "please do something!!” 
We are very much looking ahead to COP26 and thinking about possibility of booking out a venue over the main weekend up here in Inverness (14/15 Nov). We’d  host a space/hub in a large-ish space where people can come and learn about what is going on and where local groups can come and share ideas, knowledge, practices. There will be a parallel and similar event taking place in Govan, Glasgow. We’ll programme a talks/sessions/workshops - very aware that there will be speakers from all over the world visiting Glasgow over the period of a fortnight during COP and it would be great to bring them north and send envoys south too - an opportunity perhaps not to be missed? I just wondered/hoped if this might be something Commonweal Inverness might be interested in contributing to, hopefully along with other groups too. We have funding in place, we just need to bash out the budget. 
If anyone from CW Inverness is interested in discussing possibilities or could help with local contacts that would be very helpful (and very much appreciated!)
Thank you,
Mairi
------------------------------------------------------------

Littleburn  - latest update following a meeting last week of all those interested (about 10 of us)

Just a quick update. The little bird who whispered in my ear about the possibility of renting the Littleburn site was wrong. It is a shame as it would have been lovely to have started sooner rather than later, and made a start to bring the community together.
     Having spoken to the Scottish Land Fund about the 1st stage funding, and others, it seems that we don't have much of a chance of getting our application in on time, and if even if we do we would most likely lack the evidence that was required. I believe Donnah is going still download the application, giving us an idea of what they are looking for. We will also be looking at alternative funders and creating a crowdfunding account. We'll also be looking at creative fundraising ideas, which will also raise our profile.
     We now have our steering group, and we'll be working together to move the project forward. So our team is:
Nats

(Natalie Wastnidge)
Donnah

(?)
Caroline
(?)
Gillian

(?)
Martin

(?)
Myself 

(Michaela Turner)

    If I have missed anyone out who is keen to get involved and has the time to help us, then let us know. 5 is a good number but we can always use another pair of hands.
It was lovely to see so many people at the meeting on Monday. We did get some things sorted out, but given most people hadn't met before, it wasn't exactly structured but now the introductions are done, we'll be more focused. 
    That's where we are at and we'll keep you updated.
update ..... since writing this up. The Heritage fund is opening for applications in March and looks to be a better option for us.


